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Mike, please contact the park directly at 843-838-2011 for details on these passes. Thank you.
Participants: Mike L McHale, South Carolina State Parks
at 14:01:45 on 5/15/2017 UTC
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Mike L McHale
at 21:52:02 on 5/14/2017 UTC
We live near Lady's Island and have been buying yearly passes to get to
Hunting Island, are you guys extending the passes since they have been closed
from hurricane?

South Carolina State Parks
at 21:52:03 on 5/14/2017 UTC
Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the
meantime, make sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for
up-to-date information.

South Carolina State Parks
at 14:01:45 on 5/15/2017 UTC
Mike, please contact the park directly at 843-838-2011 for details on these
passes. Thank you.
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